



TEL: 0208 802 7420

E-MAIL: admin@holmleigh.hackney.sch.uk HEADTEACHER: Margaret-Mary Boateng SENIOR ADMIN OFFICER: Jane Poole

Thursday 2nd November

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Wednesday 8th November Holmleigh Primary School (classes year 1 through to year 6) will be watching Puss in Boots: The Last Wish at The Vue Cinema, Wood Green as part of the INTO Film Festival.

There is no cost for this trip. We will be back at school for lunch. Your child can bring a healthy snack and drink to enjoy during the film.

If you are able to accompany your child's class on the trip, please speak to the class teacher.

Yours faithfully, Charlotte Gaylor